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From: Wanja Nordin
Sent: November 12, 2024 11:13 AM
To: Karen Burnand
Cc: Shelly Armstrong
Subject: FW: Kroetsch Review RA23022 - Field Services update

From: Fiona Vance <Fiona.Vance@nrcb.ca>  
Sent: November 12, 2024 10:50 AM 
To: Laura Friend <Laura.Friend@nrcb.ca> 
Cc: elow@envirowestengineering.ca; Wanja Nordin <wnordin@flagstaff.ab.ca>; Bill Kennedy <Bill.Kennedy@nrcb.ca>; 
Lynn Stone <Lynn.Stone@nrcb.ca>; Francisco Echegaray <Francisco.Echegaray@nrcb.ca> 
Subject: Kroetsch Review RA23022 - Field Services update 

Good morning Ms. Friend, 
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In its September 24, 2024 decision RFR 2024-06, the NRCB Board directed the approval officer to provide the Board 
with updates on next steps. On behalf of NRCB Field Services, I have already provided updates on October 2nd and 
on October 23rd. 

I can advise that the approval officer intends to deem the amendment applicaƟon complete on Wednesday, 
November 13, 2024. The deadline for responses is anƟcipated to be December 11, 2024. 

Subject to the Board’s direcƟon, I am not planning to send any further updates. 

On this message I have blind-copied Mitchel Kroetsch, Arthur Congdon, Heidi Rohe, Thomas Rohe, Lorraine 
Congdon, Norman Congdon, Dallas Oberg, Lynn Poole, Gary and Carol Scheler, Wanda Bednarz-Hihn, David Hihn, 
Caitlin and Kevin Van Slyke, Nancy Hewson, John Congdon, Robert Burke, Ruth Burke (via Robert Burke), Bonnie 
Webber and Roxanne Westgate (for Chester HasƟngs), Rick Hewson, and Leann Congdon. 

Regards, 

Fiona N. Vance (she/elle) 
Chief Legal Officer - OperaƟons, NRCB 
Fiona.Vance@nrcb.ca 
(780) 999-3197


